
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Mike Burton; Arias, Arthur
Cc: Aaron Hickert; Rickman, Rick; Butters, Thomas; Paul Cowan
Subject: RE: Topaz 19 Fed #1 downsize
Date: Thursday, October 19, 2017 8:46:00 AM

Good morning Mr. Burton:
 
In one aggregated document, please send 1) the laboratory results from September 1, 2017 for 1RP-
3419 in electronic format; 2) mark the locations of the soil samples and outline of the release area
on a scaled map; 3) a summary of the remedial activities completed and the concerns noted in the
email dated July 5, 2017 addressed.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 
From: Mike Burton [mailto:marineburton@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 3:25 PM
To: Arias, Arthur <aaarias@blm.gov>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Aaron Hickert <ahickert@linnenergy.com>; Rickman, Rick <rrickman@linnenergy.com>; Butters,
Thomas <tbutters@linnenergy.com>; Paul Cowan <pcowan75@me.com>
Subject: Topaz 19 Fed #1 downsize
 
All,
Attached is a google earth image with the proposed downsize area marked in blue. The red line is a
DCP underground utility. Thank you for your time.

Michael Ray Burton
575-499-5306
USMC VET
C&M Services
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